
Dear Honorable Members of the Board of Supervisors 

My name is Brian Roberts and I live in Humboldt County. 

 

I am speaking out against your proposed abatement program via satellite Imagery. 

 

I am a licensed cultivator and I suffered tremendously due to the Ariel Imagery being used as 

evidence and not actually physical evidence in hand. 

 

Humbodlt County using Ariel Imagery to send violation and abatement letters to it's citizens 

whom they believe to be growing cannabis. 

 

Unfortunately the images don't tell the truth what's inside a green house. I was a victim of a 

planner not knowing the property lines. My property was wrongly flagged as a cannabis 

expansion. This created a snowball effect which delayed the process of my application in a 

timely manner  

 

I urge to not accept Arial Imagery as factual evidence without sending a person to verify what 

you think your seeing  

 

Thanks 

 

Brian Roberts 

 


